
 
 
 
 National Budget Planners (NBP) has completed our youth Financial Literacy program at Santa Cruz 
Juvenile Center for the summer and fall. Prior to the program beginning a pretest was performed to see 
the baseline financial literacy knowledge of the participants. The average amongst all students with the 
summer pretest was about 25% with the lowest student being at 16%. After completing the summer and 
fall program, students were able to score an average 80% with the lowest student being 62%. That’s a 
55% increase over all during the summer and fall courses. Our program exceeded our expectation. Using 
our existing educational materials and our partnership with MoneyU, an award winning interactive 
financial literacy program, our counselors provided weekly financial literacy classes for youth ranging in 
ages between 16 to 21 years. Each seminar was centered on topics such as credit, banking, and utilizing 
financial resources for short term and long-term savings. Upon finishing our complete summer and fall 
program, NBP counselors provided a recap on financial topics presented earlier in the course before 
administering a finale posttest to gauge student performance. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


